
If you would like to volunteer, please fill out the information below and send to the PTO with your 

child. We need volunteer help to make these events possible. 

 

4th Grade Volunteer Sign-up 
Your clearances need to be complete and on file at 

the district’s main office and at Hoover prior to 

volunteering. 

I would like to volunteer for the following:  

T-shirt Organization and Distribution          Sign Distribution Table at Memory Night 

Memory Night Setup and Cleanup (June)        Yearbook Distribution Table at Memory Night 

Student Name: _____________________________________  

Teacher & Room #: __________________________________  

Your Name: ________________________________________  

Email: _____________________________________________ 

 Cell Phone: _________________________ 
 


